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To: The Executive and Members of Volleyball Cape Breton 

From: Brad Layes, Treasurer of Volleyball Cape Breton 

 

We ended the year in with a small deficit this is due to the purchase of new our new 

jerseys, volleyballs and medals..   

 

All our obligations for the season have been met and all invoices received up to the 

end of May have been paid. 

 

I would like to thank Colbourne’s Sports and Trophies for coming on board and 

sponsoring the awards for today’s presentations. 

 

I would also like to thank all of coaches, volunteers, and the Executive your time and 

efforts are very important to making our association run successfully.     

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brad Layes 


